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BINARIO: SHORTLISTED FOR
THE AADIPA PRIZE

The project Visitor Center at the abbey site in Villers-la-Ville
designed by Binario Architectes, in collaboration with Pigeon
Ochej Paysage (landscape) and L'Escaut (Scenography) is one
of theshortlisted works for the 4th Edition of the European
Award for ArchitecturalHeritage Intervention AADIPA - in the
category external spaces.

The winning and finalist works in each category,as well as the
Special Restoration Award, will be announced on June 13,
2019 inBarcelona during the awards ceremony that will take
place at the COAC at 6:00p.m.

https://eu-architecturalheritage.org/en/archive
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